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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 2:54 PM


To: Maria Rea; Barry Thom


Subject: Documents to discuss for ROC solution planning


Attachments: ROC Solutions_Internal review.docx; Shasta Reservoir operational flexibility with WR


reintroduction 042919.docx; SRS (1).docx; NMFS DRAFT DOCUMENT ROC ON LTO


POSSIBLE SOLUTIONS.docx; 15_WIIN Act Conservation


Hatcheries_Assessment_McClintock_May 30_2018.docx


Barry and Maria,


Attached are a few documents for us to talk through or about for our meeting with Reclamation tomorrow. I


will walk through them at 3.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

